
This year’s Great Lakes Christian High 
School Chorus is benefiting from the    
participation of 6 international students.   
Three students from Hong Kong and three 
students from Korea  have been a        
wonderful addition to this choir directed 
by Mr. Rick McBay.   
The Chorus embarked on their first    
weekend trip of the year to places 
throughout Southern Ontario where they 
sang for 4 churches, a Christian school, a 
Long Term Care Facility and for a  
Youth Group.  Students were      
billeted in families’ homes and 
were treated with wonderful    
hospitality. 
We are very excited about the    
involvement of our international 
students in Chorus, this year’s 
Drama Production (The Sound of    
Music), Yearbook, Student Council  
and other extra curricular             
activities at Great Lakes. 

“Chorus is a 
great way to 
travel and 

praise God!” 
Dominic Chow 
Grade 12 student 
from Hong Kong 

For those of us growing 
up with Canadian     
winters, the first     
snowfall could be seen 
as  not a very exciting 
event.  But see that 
snowfall through the 
eyes of our  interna-
tional students seeing 
snow for the first time  
and there is significant 
excitement in the air.  
November 19 was a 
memorable day at Great 
Lakes. 
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First Snow of 
the Season! 

High School Chorus Enjoys  
Highest International 
Involvement Ever! 



Each year Great Lakes offers an            
opportunity to community 
students considering Great 
Lakes as their high school to 
come and be a “Laker” for a 
day. This fall we will have 
hosted two Shadow Days 
where each guest student 
‘shadows’ one of our students 
throughout classes, Chapel 

and a meal in the cafeteria.  
Both days end with a time of 
skating at our local arena. This 
fun activity is  a joy to watch, 
especially those who have 
never put on a pair of skates 
before. A great time is had by 
all and our students do a great 
job of hosting our guests. 

Shadow Day Event a 
Great Success 

We have four spaces available 
for International students for 
January 2009. Contact Tim or 
Sandy in the Admissions Office 
for more information. 
 

Tim Alexander 
Director of Admissions 
talexander@glchs.on.ca 
Extension 212 
 

Sandy McBay 
Admissions Liaison 
smcbay@glchs.on.ca 
Extension 230 
  

Great Lakes Christian High School 
4875 King Street  
Beamsville, Ontario L0R 1B6 
Phone: 905-563-5374 
Fax: 905-563-0818 
study@glchs.on.ca 

Great Lakes Christian High School fosters excellence in 
education while equipping learners to seek, serve and become like 

Christ. 

Spaces Available 
for January 

We are excited 
about the                  
involvement of so 
many international 
students in our 
annual drama    
production! 

The Sound of Music 
Comes to Great 
Lakes 

Great Lakes Christian High 
School’s name change now 
registered with CEC (Canadian 
Education Centre) website! 

Welcome to Great Lakes 
Christian High School 

Bienvenida! 

Bienvenue! 

歡迎  欢迎 

환영 
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